Youth News at FPC

You Can Help!

- ✓ **Junior Ushers** are needed for collecting our 2¢ for Hunger before and after Worship. A sign up sheet is on the Bulletin Board in Fellowship Hall.
- ✓ **Creative Time** volunteers needed for children in Grade 2 and under during Worship. If you can help over the summer, please call Kim Double.

Vacation Bible School

- ✓ June 15-19 from 9:00 a.m. to Noon
- ✓ Crocodile Dock "Where Fearless Kids Shine God's Light"



- Registration Forms are at Sanctuary entrances and in the Church Office. Please turn in to Kim Double as soon as possible.
- ✓ Monetary donations will be accepted to offset the cost of VBS.
- ✓ The following is our VBS Wish List:
 - 5 Bags of Scoops Corn Chips
 - 4 Bags of Pretzel Squares
 - 3 Bags of Mini Marshmallows
 - 4 Bags of Chocolate Chips
 - 2 Bags of Air Popped Popcorn

70 Individual Packs of Raisins

140 pc's Fruit Gushers

3 Boxes of Townhouse Crackers

3 Jars Pizza Sauce

70 Chocolate Grahams

4 Boxes Vanilla Wafers

4 Tubs Vanilla Frosting

I Blue Food Coloring

80 short wide 9 oz clear plastic cups

240 snack size paper plates

400 plastic or paper cups (small)

Wipes

Empty Cans

Empty Gatorade Bottles

Heavy Duty Lawn and Leaf Bags

Brown Paper Grocery Bags

Plastic Margarine Tubs

Polyfil

Red Umbrella

Rain Gear

Perishables

70 Cherry Tomatoes

2 Bags of Shredded Lettuce

5 Bags Shredded Cheddar

280 Strawberries

LOGOS (Grades 6-8: Middle School; Grades 9-12: High School from 5-7 pm)

Danielle Matos, Director of Youth Ministries



May 24 No LOGOS – Memorial Day Weekend

May 31 5th Sunday and FINAL LOGOS!

If Sunny and Warm – Sevakeen for swimming, volleyball, and baseball. Meet at the church at 5 p.m.; back to the church lot at 8:15 p.m.

<u>If Cold and/or rainy</u> – Damascus Friends Church from 6-8 p.m. Meet in our church lot at 5:45 p.m. and home by 8:15 p.m.

<u>High School Seniors</u>: Limited Deacon Scholarship Funds are available for students from our church who are enrolled in College or University and who have not previously received Deacon assistance. Requests should be sent to the Church Office stating the name of the college, university, or college attending, and course of study, if known. Financial need and/or academic standing are not necessary to determine acceptance. The deadline for requests is June 30.